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“Be of good heart for these sorrows will pass and everlasting joy will remain with you.” 
– St. Francis de Sales

From the Mother General
Dear Friends of the Daughters of Mary,
	 Over the last few months, many of the Sisters have been suffering from various illnesses and several 
have also lost a family member.  During the holy season of Lent, focusing on the sufferings of Our Lord 
was a consolation and assistance for us as we tried to carry our crosses.  I'm sure you, too, have your own 
trials and difficulties.  I have found great encouragement from the story of Christ with the two disciples of 
Emmaus.


